KARN AM/FM

ARKANSAS RADIO NETWORK

May 18, 1973

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West First
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This letter will confirm your reception of KARN on May 14, 1973.
Thank you for your interest in writing us.

Sincerely,
: i
o7 5}%7565224;Z/{,

Lynn Rockenbach
Chief Engineer
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